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No.: NCC/Sec_DoPT/Covid  (4/1/L)                  Date: 02/01/2022 

 

To 
The Secretary 

Department of Personnel & Training 

North Block 
New Delhi – 110 001 

 
 

Kind Attn : Shri Pradip Kumar Tripathi, IAS 

 
 

Sub : Stoppage of Biometric Attendance System in Government Offices and PSUs 
 

Sir, 

 
As you are aware that there is sudden spurt in Covid cases with both the variants necessitating 

imposing of curbs by many state governments and issuing of advisory by the Ministry of Health. 
 
The Government of West Bengal vide it’s notification No.753/XVII-ISS/2M=22/2020 dated 

02/01/2022 have, apart from other restrictions, ordered only 50% attendance in both 
Government and private Offices to function at only 50% of strength and to resort to work from 

home. 
 

In view of the seriousness of the issue, you are requested to kindly stop the Biometric 
attendance system immediately in all Central Government Offices/Installations and also all 
CPSE/PSU. 

 
As a precautionary measure you may also consider restricting attendance @ 50% and 

encourage work from home. 
 
An early action in the matter is requested. 

 
Thanking you, 

 
Sincerely Yours 

 

(SADHU SINGH) 

Vice President 

Member National Council (JCM) 
(Mob. 9415726924) 

 


